
  
Ref.No. Lib/296/2023-24                                                                                                                             Date: 6/07/2023 

NOTIFICATION 

We are delighted to inform you that the University Library of the University of North Bengal now provides access to 

Grammarly, an English writing assistance tool. This web-based solution, known as "Grammarly for Education," is 

available for your use. 

This tool is available to all faculty members, officers and research scholars of the University of North Bengal. It works one-

on-one with your essential writing skills, reinforcing proper revision habits, and preventing plagiarism. You can use this 

tool to check your research papers or any other written assignments, ensuring that your writing is clear, concise, and 

grammatically correct. 

Grammarly develops English writing skills, enhances good revision habits, and checks for plagiarism. However, it can do 

much more than finding common spelling, punctuation, and grammar mistakes (it recognizes over 400 of them). It uses AI-

based algorithms to show students how to improve clarity, word choice, and style 

To access Grammarly, please follow the steps below: 

 Fill out the registration form provided by the University Library, NBU by 12/07/2023, which can be found in the 

Google form mentioned below. 

                                      https://forms.gle/dmob9UT1Ud6P9W8L8 

 After submitting the form, we kindly ask for your patience as the Library will need a few days to review your 

registration.  

 Following that, please check your inbox for an email from Grammarly. They will provide you with a link to activate 

your account. 

 Once you have successfully activated your account, you can start using Grammarly's services. 

We would like to inform you that in order to access and register for the Grammarly tool, it is mandatory to use your email 

account with the domain “nbu.ac.in”. This is a requirement to ensure that you are utilizing Grammarly through the 

University's subscription and can take full advantage of the benefits provided by this writing assistance tool. 

We encourage all faculty members, officers, and research scholars to take advantage of this valuable resource.  

Thank you for your attention, and we hope that “Grammarly for Education” will be a useful addition to your writing toolkit. 

If you have any further inquiries or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to help! 

    

In a communication to: 

  

1.      The Honorable Vice-Chancellor, NBU – for kind information. 

2.      The Deans, Faculty of Science, Arts, Commerce & Law, NBU – for kind information. 

4.      The Librarian, NBU 

4.      The Registrar (Offg.), NBU - for kind information. 

5.     All Heads/Directors, NBU – kindly request that you circulate the notification among all faculty members,              

officers and research scholars of the department/centre/office. 

https://forms.gle/dmob9UT1Ud6P9W8L8

